
Star Prairie Fish & Game Association March Meeting Minutes 
Monday March 17, 2014 –Don Madsen’s on Cedar Lake 

 
 

The March meeting of SPF&G was called to order at 6:52 pm by Pres. Zais.      
The Secretary’s and Treasurer’s reports were approved as read.   
                             
Thank You’s:    From :   Cons.Congress, Nelson family, Comm. Ed (Grace Place) 
                           To :        Ronald Skarie - $100 donation 

                                   
Meeting Guests :   David with Jerry Lachman      
                                                                        
Attendance :  20 members + 1 guest 
 
New Members :   Steve Peterson 
 
Committee Reports: 

1. Duck Race:  Tabled. 
2. Buck’s Night:  Tabled. 
3. Fisheries/Habitat:  Tabled.  
4. Outreach/Youth:   A motion was made and passed to donate $1,000 to the 

Friends of SC Wetland Management District for an observation deck at Oak 
Ridge WPA.  Pheasants Forever has obtained a trailer equipped with sporting 
gear, archery, etc., for youth events.  Dan Cain will work with our club and other 
organizations to plan these events. 

5. Senior Pontoon Ride:  Tabled. 
6. Special Events :  Tabled 
7. Membership Report: The club has 30 members that have paid the $60 

membership fee for 2014.   The club had 56 paid members for 2013. 
 

Old Business/New Business:  
 

1. Duane Madsen and Dave Lackey provided the meeting meal for March, of corned 
beef and cabbage and sides.  A $5.00 donation is expected from all members for 
the meeting meal and refreshments.  Chuck Frawley volunteered to provide the 
April meal. 

2. A Board of Directors meeting was held before the regular meeting.  A possible 
revision of our mission statement, and ideas for recruitment events were discussed.                                                                                                                                                                  

3. The Indianhead Pheasants Forever banquet will be held on Fri. March 28th at 
Crickets – Amery.  Our club will again help staff the event. 

4. Dan Bygd was drawn for the attendance prize of $20, he was not present, so the 
April drawing will be for $60.    

 
 



  The next meeting of the SPF&GA is scheduled for Monday April 21, 2014 with 
the 6:00 pm social hour and the 7:00 pm regular meeting at Don Madsen’s on 
Cedar Lake.      
 

 
      With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:22 pm.    
     
                                                                              
                          Respectfully submitted: Mike Kelly (Secretary) 


